

MISSION

Queen of All Saints School is a culturally diverse Catholic community dedicated to developing the whole child with compassion and integrity. Catholic Schools in the Diocese of Oakland educate children in the Catholic faith and nurture their minds, bodies, and soul, inspiring them to live the Gospel of Jesus Christ, achieve their highest academic and creative potential, and actively serve and enrich the community.

SAINTS' Scoop Newsletter June 7, 2017

Dear Queen of All Saints Families,

This is the last Saints Scoop for the school year. It has been an amazing year and we thank you for your continued support of Queen of All Saints. We hope you have a wonderful and restful summer and we look forward to seeing you on August 13th for our annual Ice Cream Social.

Summer blessing for families:

May we make our homes places of relaxation,
joy, love, peace and safety.

May we be generous and considerate,
not thinking only about ourselves,
but helping others enjoy the blessings of the summertime.
Lord God, Creator of all things,
guide our steps and strengthen our hearts
during these months of summer and vacation days.
Grant us refreshment of mind and body.

May we constantly strive to make a meaningful difference
in the lives of our loved ones and in the world around us
as we enjoy the warm days of summertime.
We ask this through Christ our Lord.
Amen.

Blessings, Lucia Prince

HOME – SCHOOL CONNECTION

Important Financial Aid Information

We have been informed that the FACE financial aid decisions have been delayed. They are hoping to complete the process by the end of June. We will adjust tuition accounts, if necessary, once assistance has been awarded. If you have any questions please contact Mrs. O'Connor at 925-685-8700 or at joconnor@csdo.org

Online Registration and Summer Packet

If you have not completed your student's online registration (InfoSnap) by Friday, June 9th, your student will not receive their report card on the last day of school. Report cards will be available for pick up in the office after completion of registration. If you have not completed registration because your student is not returning to Queen of All Saints, please let the office know ASAP.

Our Summer Packet will be on our website by Monday, June 12th. It will include: green PE t-shirt order form, Classic Design information, classroom supply lists, school calendar, New Family Orientation/Ice Cream Social flyer, and more.

2016/17 Yearbook

If you are interested in purchasing a QAS 2016/17 yearbook, please visit link below: https://qasyearbook2017.picaboo.com/

Special message from Mr. DeSmet

Calling All Craftsmen!

As one knows maintaining a home is an ongoing process. Imagine what maintaining a school facility looks like!

This summer we have many projects to complete in order to keep the school looking good and to have it ready for the next year. I am asking for volunteers, and I am especially interested in those of you that are tooled up and ready to go. Some of the projects involve basic carpentry, plumbing, and painting.

I'm not asking anyone to make this a part time job, but simply as a way to satisfy your annual service hour commitment. If you are interested, please see SignUp Genius here: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0945abad23a5fd0-summer

I can be reached through the school office, or via email at wdesmet@csdo.org Your help will be greatly appreciated. Humbly in his service, Bill DeSmet

PACE News

What a fun year! With over two dozen PACE events to bring the QAS school families together, we've built long and lasting relationships that will carry us through to graduation and beyond. From the entire PACE Board, thank you for all of your support and have a safe and restful summer break!

If you'd like to get a head start on your volunteer hours for the 2017/2018 school year, please contact PACE for opportunities to help during the summer (clean up PACE supply closet, organize Parish shed, planning Boo Bash Haunted House, and of course fundraising for our Playground Expansion Project!).

Contact PACE at <u>qasconcordpace@gmail.com</u> or visit <u>http://qasconcord.org/pace</u>

Advisory School Board (ASB)

With the school year coming to an end we would like to thank all the families who have helped in any way they could with making this a great school year. The Board will meet again in August after we begin our 2017-2018 school year.

WEEKLY CALENDAR/UPCOMING EVENTS

School and ECP monthly calendars are available on the school website at http://www.qasconcord.org/calendar-1

Thursday, June 8 12:00pm dismissal

Kindergarten Graduation – 10:30am

PE uniform

Friday, June 9 11:00am dismissal

8:30am Mass

Free dress – see handbook for guidelines

No Extended Care

Monday, June 19 Summer School Begins

Wednesday, July 19 Classic Design Uniform & Livescan Fingerprinting at QAS

9:00am - 12:00pm

Sunday, August 13 New Family Orientation & Ice Cream Social @ 4:00pm

Thursday, August 17 First Day of School 8:00am – 10:30am

Queen of All Saints School Student Learning Expectations - SAINTS

S – Skillful Learners

A – Active Responsible Citizens

I – Independent Lifelong Learners

N – Nurturing Environment

T - Thoughtful, Faith Filled People of God

S – Stewards of the Earth

May/June

Independent Lifelong Learners who have age-appropriate mastery of concepts and skills in all academic areas

- Do my best in all of my classes
- · Complete homework, classwork, and activities
- Turn in all my work
- Earn Honor Roll certificate
- Keep my eyes on my own paper and do my own work
- Teach others concepts that I've learned and help them with their work
- Pass all of my classes

Thoughtful Faith Filled People of God who practice Christian Values in everyday life

- Getting into the habit of praying to the Lord and confessing our love
- Going to church and Reconciliation and fully our sins truthfully
- Professing our Faith
- Committing ourselves to God with our minds and bodies
- Respecting and caring for others and also helping the needy
- Doing something nice for others or making someone happy
- Participate in daily prayer
- Fully participate in Mass by singing and praying
- Setting good examples and being a good buddy
- Contemplate your actions and take responsibility for the your actions
- Playing with someone who is sad or alone
- Helping someone who is hurt
- · Caring for what God has given us